
Parents News You Can Use – January 26, 2025  

Dear Parents and Guardians of Students at Freedom Park,  

• We look forward to welcoming our students and staff back tomorrow 

after the unexpected asynchronous learning days due to the weather.  

• Please make sure your child’s assignments for Asynchronous 

Learning have been completed and submitted.  

• Information regarding the Candy Gram Fundraiser sponsored by PTA 

will be sent home tomorrow. Order forms will be due Friday, February 

7th.  

• Class pictures will be taken on February 4th.   

• You spoke and we listened, there will be upcoming volunteer 

opportunities through our PTA and reading initiative. Be sure to 

complete the requirements for the volunteer training, we look forward 

to working with you.  

 

Have an amazing week!  


